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Notice of Vacancy 
 

Harston and Comberton ward 
South Cambridgeshire District Council 

 

 

Notice is hereby given 
 
that due to the resignation of Cllr Philip Allen, a casual vacancy has arisen in the office of 
councillor for the Harston and Comberton ward. 
 
To call an election, a request must be made in writing to the Returning Officer by two 
electors registered within the district. This request should be scanned or photographed 
and emailed to the address below. 
 
Please note that under the terms of the Coronavirus Act 2020, no elections can currently 
be held until 6 May 2021. This will only change should legislation be updated. 
 
Dated: 25 September 2020 
 
Liz Watts 
Returning Officer 
 
elections@scambs.gov.uk 
 
South Cambridgeshire Hall 
Cambourne Business Park 
Cambourne 
Cambridge 
CB23 6EA
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